
 

 

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: A-2023-009 
 
 
Date:  May 12, 2023 
 
To: Minor and Men’s and Women’s Teams  

Associations registering Men’s and Women’s Teams 
 
Copies: Barry Petrachenko, Executive Director 
                     Men’s and Women’s District Coordinators 

 
From:  Lavaughn Larson, Minor Director  

Al Groff, Men’s and Women’s Director 
 
 
Subject: Team Registration and Invoicing Dates 2023

 
 
Please not the following reminder of important registration dates for both Minor and Men’s & Women’s 
teams.  
 
Your team’s/association’s data in the RAMP registration software will be used to create your invoice so 
it is important for teams and associations to ensure that their data is up to date at each deadline. 
 
 
Minor Teams 
 

May 1st    
- Last day for A classified teams to be uploaded and confirmed by registrars. 
- Any changes (additions or deletions) after May 1st can only be submitted and 

approved by your Minor District Coordinator.  
- No changes can be made after June 1st except with approval of the Minor Director 

under extraordinary circumstances. 
 
May 15th. The deadline for B teams to be uploaded and confirmed  
 
May 31st The deadline for C teams to be uploaded and marked confirmed  
 
June 5th Additions or deletions for B or C teams can only be made by Minor Coordinators 
 
Changes to rosters after June 5th can only be approved by the Minor Director. 

 
 
 
Women’s Teams 
 



 

 

June 15th  
- Last day for teams to be uploaded and confirmed by your registrar.  
- Any changes (additions or deletions) after this date can only be submitted and 

approved by your Men’s and Women’s District Coordinator.  
 

July 1st After this date all changes require the approval of the Men’s and Women’s 
Director and will only be considered under extraordinary circumstances. 

 
 
Men’s Teams 
 

June 30th Last day for your teams to be uploaded and confirmed by your registrar.  
 

June 30th Any changes (additions or deletions) after this date can only be submitted 
and approved by your Men’s and Women’s District Coordinator.  

 
July 15th After this date all changes require the approval of the Men’s and Women’s 
Director and will only be considered under extraordinary circumstances. 
 

 
 
 

  
  
  

 
 
 
 

 


